
To whom it may concern, 
 
I truly believe that Senate Bill 941 is unnecessary, unneeded, futile, and most of all... 
UN-enforceable.  It amounts to nothing more than a dog chasing his own tail around 
in circles.  SB941 has no support from the vast majority of the county sheriffs in 
Oregon.  And, in your wildest dreams, do you honestly think that a person selling a 
firearm to a friend is going to go to an FFL to have a background check run on his 
friend before selling him the firearm?  Think again.  Are the writers of SB941 that out 
of touch?  Are they that naive?  SB941 will not work, and it cannot work.  Stop 
wasting the taxpayers' time and money, leave the law-abiding gun owners alone, and 
go after the real criminals breaking the current laws.  Enforce the laws you have on 
the books already.  And somebody needs to quit trying to shove their liberal agenda 
down everybody's throats.  This isn't Connecticut. 
 
Steven D. Morrison 
Grants Pass OR 
 


